
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 24/6/2022 

Dear Parents 

 

We have had a busy week this week, with music performances as well as netball matches.  

 

Huge congratulations go to our Year 5 netball squad 

who won all their matches at the Balham Netball 

League and were the overall winners!  Year 6 will play 

their matches in a couple of weeks time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last night, our school choir joined four other school choirs 

to perform at the Wandsworth Arts Fringe. This was a 

showcase of work going on across the primary schools in 

Wandsworth, and the choir started the evening with a bang, 

performing their Queen Medley. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have been part of the Wandsworth Music Service singing project this 

term and today, they performed ’The Boom Cha Cha Boogie’ at All Saints Church with two other 

schools. Their singing was wonderful! 

 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

June 

27th INSET day 

 

July 

6th Year 2 assembly 9:30 

11th—15th Theme Week 

19th Sports Day (Tooting track) 

20th Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 4.30 (church)    

         Year 6 disco 6:00—8:00 (school) 

22nd End of term: 2:00pm (Year 6 leave at 12:00pm) 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

Year 6 have had a fantastic week on their PGL trip. The sun has shone, and they have mastered many 

new skills. My thanks go to Mr Dobson, Mr Chillingworth, Miss Cowan and Miss McKenna. These trips 

would not be possible without staff volunteering their time to accompany the children, and for that we 

are very grateful. Thank you also to Mrs O’Flynn for everything that she has done to organise the trip. 

 

 

 

The children are currently undergoing end 

of year assessments to measure their      

progress and establish their next steps. The 

teachers are in the process of writing the 

end of year reports which will go home to 

parents at the end of term. 

We welcome a new teacher, Miss Searle, to our teaching team next year. 

The class teachers for next year will be: 

Reception: Miss Brereton 

Year 1: Miss Searle 

Year 2: Miss Ogilvy 

Year 3: Mrs Varyawa (four days) and Miss Thomson (Fridays) 

Year 4: Miss McKenna 

Year 5: Miss Cowan 

Year 6: Mr Dobson (four days) and Miss Thomson (one day) 

 

 

A reminder that this   

Monday, 27th June, is an     

INSET day and so school 

is closed.  

Even though I walk through the valley of the shadow of death, I will fear no evil, for you are with me; your rod and 

your staff, they comfort me. Psalm 23:4 


